
  

 

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 

Tuesday 19th March  
Class Photos  

 

Wednesday 20th March @ 5-6pm 
Year 2 & 3 Disco  

 

Friday 22nd March  
Year 3 Graffiti Workshop  

 

Tuesday 23rd & Wednesday 24th April  
Parents Evening 

 

NEWSLETTER
15th March 2024 

Year 3 Class News 

This term, year 3 have travelled back in time to learn 
about the Ancient Greeks. We have studied what it was 
like to be a citizen of Ancient Greece, to take part in the 
sporting events of the ancient Olympic games and 
discover the many qualities of the heroes and heroines of 
Greek mythology.  

As part of our design and technology learning, we have 
designed and constructed a castle out of card using 3d 
nets. At times, the hexagonal pyramids did get the better 
of us, but with great perseverance we have some 
amazing structures – some have even been attacked by 
dragons! 

In our English learning, we have used a beautiful book 
called Cloud Tea Monkeys to write a report about tea. 
The children had a great time being chief tea tasters and 
sampled lots of different flavours of tea.  The most 
popular was the red berry tea, this smelt divine! We 
researched many facts about tea and the children wrote 
a wonderful report outlining where and how tea is 
grown.  

Finally, we hit Broadway and enjoyed reading poems by 
the poet T. S. Eliot; these feature in the Cats musical. We 
spent weeks analysing the different cat characters and 
finding out about their unique personalities. During these 
sessions we watched some of the video clips from the 
musical itself to really bring the poems to life. It was 
great fun and lovely to hear the children humming the 
songs during the day. 

Thank you for all donated uniform, we are however, 

overflowing at the moment so will not be taking any 

uniform donations for a little while. 

 We will be holding a uniform sale after the Easter 

holidays and more information about this will come 

in upcoming newsletters.  

Term Time Holiday & Fixed Penalty 
Notices Reminder 
 
Please be reminded, where there is now 
absence from school due to a term time 
holiday, you will be subject to an FPN, without 
being given a formal written warning 
notification. This is regardless of whether you 
have given us prior notice. We would still please 
kindly ask that you complete a ‘Leave of 
Absence form’ to give us prior notice of 
absence. 

 

Healthy Snacks  

All children in Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 

are encouraged to bring a healthy 

snack in for morning break.  We 

promote healthy eating for all, so  

please consider what snack your child brings to 

school. All children in Reception, Year 1 & 2 get 

a healthy snack provided by school as part of 

the government funded fruit scheme.  


